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Atlantic Centre’s Coordinator integrates official visit to Ghana 

The Atlantic Centre's Coordinator, Rear Admiral Noronha Bragança, was part of 

this weeks’ official visit of the Minister of National Defence, the Minister of 

Foreign Affairs and the Navy's Chief of Staff to Ghana.  

During this trip, on July 3rd, on board the NRP Setúbal, a Memorandum of 

Understanding was signed between the Atlantic Centre and the Gulf of Guinea 

Maritime Institute Maritime Institute (GoGMI), consolidating the partnership 

between these institutions.  

Ghana's participation in the Atlantic Centre was one of the items on the agenda 

of this trip, which also included a visit to the Kofi Annan International 

Peacekeeping Training Centre (KAIPTC). The Atlantic Centre’s Coordinator 

accompanied the Minister of National Defence and the Minister of Foreign 

Affairs on the visit to the KAIPTC, opening doors for a future collaboration 

between the Atlantic Centre and this entity. 

 


